Calling All Families and Friends!
Happy Rainy Season Everyone!  It’s that time of year for our weather to get very blistery and it’s also that time of year to dive in to fundraising for our Garibaldi Dry Grad.  There are a number of fabulous fundraising opportunities abounding right now with more being added as this school year progresses.

Have you heard the news about our fabulous Pub Night?  It’s booked for Friday, November 24th, 2017 at the Haney Public House from 6:30 to 9:30 pm.  There will a fabulous silent auction in addition to other great games and prizes.  Tickets are a mere $20 each and that INCLUDES a burger and a drink.  Please come out and support our 2018 Grads!  For more information and to purchase tickets email gssgrads2k18@gmail.com
We all need our morning coffee, don’t we?  The coffee for our current coffee sale fundraiser will be fresh roasted locally in Maple Ridge!  Purchase a pound or three of the “Garibaldi Grind” or the “Rebel Roast”.  Please find the order form attached.  Return your completed form and payment to the school by November 8th.  Pick up of the coffee will be on Wednesday, November 15th at the school.  Stay tuned for details about pick up times.
Interested in a professional family photo this year?  Photo Express in Maple Ridge has a great deal on for Garibaldi families.  Book online and pay a small sitting fee ($15 ALL of which goes to Dry Grad) and get a free 8X10 portrait.  When booking, just mention “Garibaldi Dry Grad 2018”.  Contact Photo Express at www.photoexpressions.ca/portraits/fundraisers/family-photo-fundraisers-at-photo-express/ to book your time!
Want to go see a Vancouver Canucks game for free?  We are in the process of pulling together a “team” of parents (must be 19 years of age or older) to sell 50/50 tickets at the home games supporting the Canucks for Kids initiative.  For every 40 volunteer hours we will make a $1000 honorarium!  More information about this and how to sign up is in the Parent Portal.
Is your garage full of  empties?  Wanna get rid of them once and for all and support Dry Grad at the same time?  We have set up an account at the Haney Bottle Depot, 22935 Lougheed Hwy, Maple Ridge.  When dropping off just mention Garibaldi Grad 2018, Account # 907.  The bottle depot will give you a receipt and the money will all be put towards the Dry Grad.  Otherwise, if you want to wait until after the Christmas Festivities, we will be accepting empties at the school on January 6th, 2018 between 10:00 am and 3:00 pm during the Christmas Tree Chipping event.  Get rid of those empties and your tree at the same time!  
For further information, questions, tickets, or if you want to help us ensure that our graduating class of 2018 has the BEST DRY GRAD EVER, email the Parent Committee at gssgrads2k18@gmail.com.  Or better yet, come to our next parent meeting being held on Thursday, November 2nd, at 7:00 pm.
Thanks to all those parents who are already working so hard for our Grads!

Cheers,

Shelley Grondahl, Chairperson Parent Dry Grad Committee
